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Rome, 28 October 2013 
 
 
 
Dear Team Manager,  
 
 
 
A very exciting racing season has come to an end only a week ago and with this letter 
we wish to invite you to start 2014 enrolments to eni FIM Superbike World 
Championship.  
 
Please find below new enrolment procedures. 
 
 
SBK & WSS FIM Championships: 
 

1. Pre-application form is attached. Please do fill it in to the best of your 
knowledge available at this stage and send it in electronic format using the 
function “SUBMIT BY EMAIL”. All the fields of the form are compulsory. 
 

2. The pre-applications should be submitted by 15 November 2013 at latest. 
 

*please note, submitting pre-application form does not guarantee your 
team/riders enrolment to the Championship. 

 
3. By 22nd of November the organizer will inform you via email if your application 

has been accepted in order to proceed with the registration / or your application 
is on a standby till further notice.  
 

*applications on standby will be reviewed by 10th December 2013 and 
the teams will be notified about the final decision thereafter  

 
4. Once agreed with the partnership conditions, team will be requested to pay the 

amounts specified below (no later than 01 December 2013) to guarantee your 
team & riders enrolment to the 2014 WSBK Championship. 
 

a. SBK deposit: €15.000, 00 per rider (will be deducted from the 1st  
instalment of the tires fees) 

b. WSS entry fee €10.000, 00 per rider. 
 
*only having received holding deposit, the enrolment to the 
Championship is final & the team/riders will be added to the Provisional 
2014 Permanent Entry list 
 

5. No refund of a deposit or entry fees will be accepted after 1 December 2013 in 
case of team or rider withdrawal. 
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STK 1000 FIM Cup & FIM Europe STK 600 Championship: 
 
All interested teams are welcome to submit pre-application forms as preliminary 
enrolment. Deadlines for those classes will be confirmed shortly. 
 
 
We are working on finalising number of 2014 Championship rounds so we are able to 
confirm Tyres fees shortly.  
 
In any case the amount will not be higher than the one of the 2013 season. 
 
Please feel free to contact Olga Yarets (olga.yarets@worldsbk.com) if you need more 
information or need assistance in filling in pre-application form.  
 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Gregorio Lavilla 
Dorna SBK Sporting Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
By Acceptance      Date: ……………………………… 
 
 
Team Name:  ……………………………………………………………………………………  
 
 
Team Manager Name & Surname:  ……………………..………………………………  
 
 
Signed and scanned letter should be submitted by email together with the team pre-
application form.           
         


